
TESOL-SPAIN goes green. 

Paper is a precious part of our life, with many life-enhancing uses. It can be a 

sustainable product, but only it if comes from responsible sources and is used 

efficiently and not wastefully.  

Since 2012, TESOL SPAIN has been giving out USB sticks with session 

handouts to participants at our Annual Convention to avoid using more paper 

than strictly necessary. If you are a speaker at our Annual Convention, please 

send your handouts to the Publications Coordinator at publications@tesol-

spain.org  

Similarly, speakers at regional events are increasingly inviting attendees to 

request digital handouts of their talks. If you are a speaker at a regional event, 

contact the Area Coordinator and send your handouts in PDF or Word. They 

will make them available to attendees, uploading them to the Regions page of 

our website.    

Our heartfelt thanks go to Macmillan, ANAYA, Trinity, Spain & Portugal and 

Cambridge Assessment English, Spain & Portugal, who have generously 

sponsored this initiative since 2012.  

Since 2012, we also stopped providing a printed version of our newsletter three 

times a year. We now send out an electronic e-newsletter ten times a year to all 

our members and teaching associations. This is just one other way that we are 

trying to reduce the amount of paper produced 

Small actions lead to big results.  

 

 


